
OWG 26 Testing Center Approved Recommendations 
 
1.   Recommends that the new University investigate offering the appropriate admission 
exams at off-site locations such as High Schools for MOWR and other populations. 
 
2.   Recommends that the new University investigates the prudence of requiring pre-
scheduling for all exams by students and community members alike. Further, it is 
recommending that if scheduling is deemed necessary, that exam scheduling software be 
vetted to ensure that it is not only user friendly, but that appropriate reporting data may 
also be extracted. 
 
3.   Recommends that current and future satellite locations (such as Cordele) offer 
proctored testing for ASU students and for non-ASU students as time, space, and staffing 
allow. 
 
4.   Recommends that the primary testing center location for specialized and community 
testing be at the current Albany State University campus. 

 
5.   Recommends that the new University research methods to offer the SAT/ACT 
specialized exams at both campus locations. 
 
6.   Recommends that the primary testing center location for student testing be at the 
current Darton State College campus.  
 
7.   Recommends that the new University form a task force to identify additional space for 
the current ASU’s testing center and a means to acquire additional hardware/software to 
increase the testing center’s capacity for student testing. 
 


